
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 2:45:55 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-21-17 7:24 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2016-0160

-- Name --
Donald Montgomery

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom It May Concern

This application should be denied / rejected.
The applicant is well known in Ontario for wasteful business practices and excessive - sometimes
outrageous -  wages and salaries.  The applicant should seek efficiencies within their business, rather
than increase costs to the consumer.  We consumers now have 2 businesses that will be digging in to
our pockets, OPG and Hydro One, both of whom operate in a similar manner.  We are not, as they so
laughingly claim, "partners" in powerful communities.  We Ontarians are, in reality, "prisoners".
   By denying these applications,The Ontario Energy Board will force both Hydro One and OPG to reduce
their costs, greatly and consistently,  before you permit them to increase ANY costs to the captive
consumers of Ontario.

Deny. Reject. Say, "No". No more.

Sincerely
Donald Montgomery

-- Attachment --

mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



